Regarding the Protection of the
United States Postal Service

WE have a Permit for Monday March 7th from 1:30PM - 3:30 PM to demonstrate our
concerns: "Regarding the Protection of the United States Postal Service.”

We are to be at the Center Portion of the White House Sidewalk at said time.
Please show your concern and SHOW UP!

We will be bringing informational leaflets, Posters and OUR Passion!

For further information, please contact APWU Members:
Joe Shevlin - JOEQ986@comcast.net or Michael Levine - shaman100@gmail.com

Mission Statement:

A protest on March 7th 2011 at the White House 'Regarding the
Protection of the United States Postal Service' organized by active
and retired APWU rank and file membership. The demonstration
primarily focuses on a permanent solution and payback to/of the
CSRS and FERS pension overfunding to save postal worker jobs
rather than the temporary 'relief' measures proposed by the
Obama administration's budget plans allowing further
dismantling of the postal service. The union members
demonstrating will also stand in solidarity and support of our
brothers and sisters in the current assault on collective bargaining
rights that initiated in Wisconsin. The APWU National Executive
Board and Presidents' Conference delegates (who will be in DC at
time of protest) are all invited along with the entire rank and file
membership.

IN SOLIDARITY




